Mass Announcement Suggestions
for Sundays leading up to the Solemnity of Christ the King



Weeks leading up to the Solemnity of Christ the King

The Church’s annual Global Celebration of Young People is coming up on November xx.  We will pray in a special way that weekend for teenagers and young adults.  Young people: Please make sure to be here that weekend!  Everyone else: Please invite the youth and young adults that you know to join you for Mass on November xx!

Weekend before the Solemnity of Christ the King
(Thirty-third Sunday in Ordinary Time)

Next weekend is the Church’s annual Global Celebration of Young People.  We will have a special blessing at Mass for teenagers and young adults.  Young people: Please make sure to be here next weekend!  Everyone else: Please invite the youth and young adults that you know to join you for Mass next weekend!  Maybe you could invite them out for a meal after Mass, too.
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